3/7/13
PLE

Dear Districts,

Please see the attached memo from Lyza Brackett detailing the requirements for Paid Lunch Equity for 2013-2014. This memo, the USDA memo, and the PLE tool can all be accessed on our website at http://www.cde.state.co.us/cdenutritran/nutriPaidLunchEquity.htm. 

For questions, please feel free to contact Lyza at brackett_l@cde.state.co.us or 303-866-6670.

Thank you,

Jennifer
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